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April 14, 2022

Christina McCutcheon
Enforcement Coordinator, Office of Water Quality
Arkansas Energy and Environment
Division of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118

RE: First Quarter 2022 Progress Report — Stuttgart Wastewater Treatment Facility
NPDES Permit #AR0034380

Ms. McCutcheon:

This letter serves as the 2022 First Quarter Progress Report for the City of Stuttgart wastewater
treatment facility. PMI has been tasked by the city to develop corrective action measures in
response to CAO LIS 21-035. The Corrective Action Plan has been revised and resubmitted to
DEQ on March 31, 2022.

Steps taken at the facility were performed as a result of an inspection report and subsequent
conference with DEQ. As discussed in the CAP, all inspection report items that did not require
significant capital investment have been attended to. PMI is assisting Stuttgart with obtaining
funding for capital projects following the milestone schedule outlined in the CAP. Late Q2 2022
we anticipate having more understanding of funding options and timeframe.

Please contact me at 501-221-7122 or bwingfield@pmico.com with any questions or comments
concerning this report.

Sincerely,
PMI
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Brad Wingfield, P.E.
Principal — Engineering Division
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